
Please pass this bill in support of our son Matt who has been living with diabetes for 26 years and for all individuals in our state who 
arre impacted by the cost of insulin.  Matt had a large chunk of his paycheck taken out - more than his colleagues due to having to 
purchase  insulin and pump supplies to keep himself healthy.  Thank you for your consideration of this bill 


